
	

	

	

	

	 		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 
	

	

	

	

FEBRUARY	23,	2019	 Vernon	Informer	

   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
Bible study is always an important endeavor in the 

life of a Christian. We are always looking for ways that 
will help us get the most out of Bible study. Below are 
some thoughts to Bible study that might help each of us 
get the most out of our study.  

1. Take careful notice of who is doing the speaking. 
The book of Job is a good example. Is it Job or one 
of his friends doing the speaking?     

2. Take careful notice of who is being spoken to. Such 
as Acts 1:8. Is it directed to the apostles and or to 
Christians today? 

3. Study the verses before and after the verse you are 
focusing on. Often they will help to understand 
what is being said.  

4. Is the language literal or figurative? Good to know 
if one begins a study in Revelation.  

5. If one verse contradicts another verse you need to 
take a closer look. The Bible never contradicts 
itself.  

6. Use common sense in studying the Bible just as you 
would any other book.  
Looking forward to seeing you Sunday. Be sure to 
give our visitors a warm welcome. Eddie 

 

		OUR	RECORD	
Sunday	Bible	Study	 127	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	 157	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	 95	
Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study								 92					
	Contribution	 $9511	
	

PRAYERS	
	A.M.		John	P.	Robertson	
	P.M.		Brooks	Thomas	
SONG	LEADERS	
A.M.		John	R.	Johnson	
P.M.		Craig	Snyder	
Prepare	Lord’s	Supper:	Roselee	Faulkner	
Wed.	Song	Leader:		Jason	Burks	
Security	–2-23-Brandon	Stephens,	Blake	
Richards	
2-26-Andy	Robertson,	John	Matthews	
	.  

UPCOMING	ACTIVITIES	
Feb. 23 – Puppet practice at 
3:00. 
Feb. 23 – Bible Bowl practice at 
4:00. 
Feb. 23 – Gospel Meeting at the 
Caledonia Church of Christ. See 
bulletin board for details.  
March 1 – Bible Bowl at 
Christian Chapel. 
March 6-7 – Parenting retreat.  
March 8 – Area Wide Youth 
Series at Vernon. See bulletin 
board for sign up sheet for food 
items.  
The congregation is invited to 
celebrate the marriage of Mallory 
Bardon and Jeremy Denton on 
Saturday, February 22 at 4:00 
pm at the Vernon Church of 
Christ.  

Prayer	list:		
KEITH CORKREN is not feeling well 
at this time.  No visitors at this time 
due to risk of infection.  
DONALD HERRON, Jana Cantrell and 
DeeAnn Hankins’ father, is home from 
the hospital. His address is: P.O. Box 
205, Vernon, AL. 35592. They request 
no visitors at this time.  
NANCY PATRICK, Shelby McNees’ 
sister is recovering from knee 
replacement. Her address is: 607 
Robertson Rd. Vernon, AL. 
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Ava Carter, Patricia 
Cunningham, Harold Gault, J.C. 
Hutchison, Alton Rector, Martha Rye, 
Jo Seay, Norma Stanford, Mary 
Thomas. 
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ELDERS	
Glenn	Butler	
Allen	Chandler	
Burt	Hankins	
Hugh	Windle	
DEACONS	
Jason	Burks	
Alvin	Foster	
Kurt	Hankins	

Curtis	Heatherly	
Robert	McNees	
James	Morton	

John	P.	Robertson	
O.Z.	Rhudy	
Craig	Snyder	
Fred	Thomas	

	
MINISTER	
Eddie	Finch	

ASSOC.	MINISTER	
Landon	Olson	

	
	

Vernon	church	of	Christ	
PO	Box	739			9875	Highway	18	

Vernon,	Al	35592	
Phone:	695-9755	

Email:	mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org	
Web	page:	www.vernonchurchofchrist.org	

	
Schedule	of	Services	

Sunday	Bible	Study	10:00	a.m.	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	10:45	a.m.	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	5:00	p.m.	
Wednesday	Bible	Study	7:00	p.m.	

	

“The	churches	of	Christ	salute	you	.	.	.”	
	 	 	 			Romans	16:16	

Vernon	Informer	

 
Landon’s Letters 

 As a child there are many times when we are sleeping and our parents 
come in to wake us up that we beg for just five more minutes of sleep, or 
maybe we are an adult and we are sleeping so well and that alarm clock goes 
off and we just want to continue sleeping so we hit the snooze button and 
continue sleeping. When we do this though we usually end up in a rush trying 
to get ready when we finally wake up and it can become chaotic. When I think 
of this I think of how so many people are doing this with our Heavenly Father. 
They are the people who know they need to make a change in their life or put 
Christ on in baptism, but they choose not to because they say they have all the 
time in the world to make things right and they want to live their life and have 
fun for the moment. The problem with this logic is that we are not promised 
another day here on this earth! It is like the song that we sing there is death and 
danger in delay! If you are one of these people be sure to make that change 
while you have the chance! 
 See you all on Sunday Lord willing! 

In Him, Landon 
 

What’s Going On With The Youth 
• Feb 19th- DEADLINE to signup and pay for SOAR Youth Rally in 

Augusta, GA. Cost is $65. The trip is March 20-22. 
• Feb 23rd- Puppet Practice @3:00 
• Feb 23rd- Bible Bowl Practice @ 4:00 
• Mar. 6-7- Parenting Retreat @ the building. 
• Mar. 8th- Area Wide Youth Series @ Vernon. There is a signup sheet for 

food items that need to be brought please see the bulletin board for 
details. 


